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Class of 2024 Commissioning

Tri-Service Awards

On 03 May 2024, the Wolverine Maritime Battalion commissioned seven new officers into the United
States Navy. We want to congratulate our newly commissioned officers! For their first assignment,
Ensign Barr, Ensign Goergen, and Ensign Tack will be going to Pensacola, Florida for flight school;
Ensign Dembrowski will be going to Everett, Washington as a Surface Warfare Officer; and Ensign

Harden, Ensign Power, and Ensign Sutterlin will be going to power school in Charleston, South
Carolina in preparation to become Submarine Officers.

On 18 April 2024, the Wolverine
Maritime Battalion participated in Tri-

Service Awards at Rackham
Auditorium alongside the Army and Air

Force units. Congratulations to all
award recipients and thank you to the

donors, your generosity is appreciated.



Save the Date!
Join us on Saturday, September 14, 2024 for a Wolverine
Battalion tailgate against Arkansas State. The Homecoming

game day will be filled with food, friends, games, and 
a Wolverine victory! Location and time TBD.

Do you have an alumnus or alumna you would like to highlight in the Alumni Newsletter?
Email Ms. Erin Donovan at erindt@umich.edu to nominate someone!

Alumni Spotlight

Please fill out the form at the following link if you know of alumni that would like to receive the newsletter:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8XzDnRFAHY_577dmP6bigkwvHI7lnjLSo3-

HIyo4GJL1KYw/viewform?usp=sf_link

Bulldog Preparation

In the first week of April from the 4th to 7th, Marine options of the Wolverine Maritime Battalion
participated in Bulldog Preparation (BDP). The purpose of BDP is to prepare midshipmen for the

USMC Officer Candidate School (OCS), which Marine options will all attend between their junior and
senior year of college. Throughout BDP, midshipmen did land navigation, learned squad tactics, and

conducted small unit leadership evaluations (SULES).


